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“Enwiching studenty livesy one beat at atime”

Upcoming Events:
10/04/11: BWAC Marching Extravaganza
10/06/11: Marching Band Rehearsal, AHS 6 pm

10/07/11: Homecoming Parade 5 pm, Band reports to
AHS at 4 pm

10/11/11: MSBOA Marching Festival

10/14/11: Varsity Football Game, Band reports to AHS
at 6 pm in marching uniforms

10/18/11: Music Booster Meeting. AMS, Band Room
7:30 pm

10/21/11: Varsity Football Game, Band reports to AHS
at 6 pm in marching uniforms

10/28/11: Halloween Parade #1 1:30 pm
10/31/11: Halloween Parade # 2 9:15 am
11/11, 11/12, 11/13: Fall Musical Production

11/15/11: Music Booster Meeting. AMS, Band Room
7:30 pm

12/01/11; Choir Concert, All Groups 7 pm

12/03/11: Holly Days Parade, HS Band, weather permit-
ting, 7 pm

12/06/11: MS Band & Orchestra Concert 7 pm
12/08/11: HS Band & Orchestra Concert 7 pm

Music Booster Representation:

If you have a desire to become more involved in
the music program, please consider becoming a
music booster representative. The boosters work
in conjunction with the music directors on all lev-
els of activities. Specific duties include communi-
cation, providing financial support, hosting fund-
raisers, maintaining uniforms and equipment, and
coordinating chaperones and other help for events.

We are looking for choir representation for the
current school year. We are also looking for a HS
band representative for the 2012-2013 school
year. Specific duties for the HS representative are
preparing minute meetings, newsletters, and up-
dating the website.

The amount of time spent on booster related ac-
tivities is 2 to 4 hours a month.

If anyone is interested in learning more about be-
coming a booster representative or would like to
job shadow a current HS representative to get a
feel for the duties, please contact Chris Hess at
chess@gapllc.bz; Debbie Sheridan at Sherdi-
ansd(@sbcglobalnet.com, or Maria Cefali at
rockenria@gmail.com.

Annual Fruit Sale Starts 9/16/11

The music department will conduct this popular fundraiser
effective 9/16/11. Orders must be submitted by 10/13/11.

Delivery of the fruit will take place between 11/14/11 -
11/20/11. What a great gift just in time for the Thanksgiv-
ing Day holiday.

Students...please remember to ask your teachers or other
Armada School Staff if they would like to participate in the
fruit fundraiser.

Middle School Tuxedo Shirts:

Thank you to all parents who stopped by the band
room during the open house to order tuxedo shirts.
If you didn’t have a chance to stop by, please
watch for updates on in-class fitting dates. Cost of
shirt is $18.00. If you are sending your payment
in with your student, please issue the check pay-
able to: Armada Music Boosters. Put it in an en-
velope with your child’s name, grade, music pro-
gram, and write Tuxedo payment.

They can also be purchased directly at Michael’s
Crafts.




